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I am staunchly opposed to SB210. This is clearly an attempt to make it more difficult 

for more Oregon residents to vote. Our vote-by-mail program is a major contributor to 

our leading position in the NATION when it comes to voter turnout, as reported by 

Oregon Public Broadcasting in 2023. Any attempt to undermine that is an attack on 

American Democracy. Shame on the sponsors of this bill. 

 

Reference: https://www.opb.org/article/2023/01/03/oregon-leads-nation-in-voter-

turnout-rates/ 


